
 
MRS. DIEWALD’S Newsletter 

 

We have been very busy this week working on our “Salute to the Flag” 

and biography parade.  Thank you for all of your help preparing your 

child and helping them on this big day.  They all did such a wonderful 

job!  We also had a class Mass, Young Author’s Assembly, learned more 

about money and took our theme test in Reading. 

What will I learn next week…… 
Religion:  We will talk about Lent.  We will go to Mass on Ash 

Wednesday and begin our journey through Lent.  We will talk about 

ways to give and prepare ourselves for the coming of Jesus on Easter. 

Math:   We will wrap up our chapter on money.  Please keep practicing 

at home, this concept can be tricky.  We will also begin the next 

chapter on graphs.  We will learn about bar graphs, picture graphs, line 

graphs and also how to analyze graphs. 

Reading: During Reading, we will read two stories, “Mr. Tanen’s Tie 

Trouble” and “The Jefferson Daily News.”  As we read we will work on 

our comprehension skills.  We will also work on story structure and 

predict/infer.  There will be new high frequency words to learn and we 

will discuss some new vocabulary words. Our Spelling words will be base 

words with endings -ed and -ing.  The test will be on Friday.  

 



 

English: We will learn about pronouns.  We will discuss nouns and 

then learn how to use a word to take the place of it.   

 

Social Studies/Science:  We will begin learning about landforms.  

We will discuss the many different types of landforms and in which 

regions they can be found.  

 

REMINDERS: 

 

 

Have a great weekend! 
 

 

 

 

 


